
Harvard Square Advisory Committee 
c/o Cambridge Community Development Department 

344 Broadway 
Cambridge, MA 02139 

617/349-4647 – Liza Paden 
 
 

The Harvard Square Advisory Committee will meet on Monday, January 29, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
in the fourth floor meeting at 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts, to discuss and review 
the guidelines of the Harvard Square Improvement Fund.  There are no specific cases on the 
agenda for review. 
 

 For further information, please contact Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 or 

lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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